
                                                                                                               

  

To:  Mayor and Council    

From:  The Manager of Economic Development   

Date:   April 22, 2022 

Subject:  Agreement of Purchase and sale of Lands Adjacent to Timber Road  

Staff are bringing to Council an Agreement of Purchase and Sale that had been delayed by staff 
for quite some time.  There have been issues with surveys and delays with land registries hence 
the long turnaround time.  Mr. Todd Grignon had requested and was approved in 2020 to 
purchase a municipal parcel of land adjacent to his property.  These lands are rugged terrain and 
landlocked and do not include any lake shoreline whatsoever.  He will use these lands for access 
to his property, but has limited to no development plans due to the topography. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 

 
 
 
 


